
 

 

To,        Dated: 31st July 2025 

 

The IAES President and Secretary 

 Association of Surgeons of India 

 

Subject: Report regarding conduction of CME on ESMO Breast Cancer 

Updates organised by SGPGI Breast Health Program and Lucknow Endocrine 

& Breast Surgery Club” in Hotel Renaissance,  Lucknow under the aegis of 

IAES. 

 

Dear Dr Anjali Mishra and Dr Pooja Ramakant, 

 

    We, the department of Endocrine surgery at SGPGIMS, Lucknow 

have conducted a CME on ESMO Breast Cancer Updates organised by SGPGI 

Breast Health Program and Lucknow Endocrine & Breast Surgery Club” in 

Hotel Renaissance,  Lucknow under the aegis of Indian Association of 

Endocrine surgeons (IAES).   Please find the report of the event, along with 

the photos. The CME started at 11am on 27th July 2025 with the hall packed 

with faculties, residents and practicing surgeons, medical and radiation 

oncologists. All the sessions were well attended, discussed and were on time. 

The program included trials discussion, panel discussion and case based 

discussions. More than 125 doctors had registered and attended. The program 

had a great success in terms of knowledge exchange and practice-changing 

policies. 

 

Thanking you 
 

 

Your’s Sincerely, 

 

Dr Prof Gaurav Agarwal, 

Prof and Head,  

Endocrine Surgery Department,  

SGPGIMS, Lucknow. 


